
Visit our website:

http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website

Good afternoon,

We have had a cracking start to this half term.
World book day was a lot of fun and a great
way to promote the love of reading across the
school. Bikeability for Year 5 has been a good
opportunity for children to test out their skills
and improve their confidence.

Our children have been showing REACH,
especially in our dinner hall where polite table
manners are frequently used. Keep an eye out
for our new and improved ‘Behaviour
management policy’ which will be shared with
you soon.

Friday 3rd March

Dates for your diary

• Book week beginning 6th

March

• Book fair week 
beginning 6th March

• Friday 17th March Red 
Nose Day

If you have any safeguarding concerns 
please speak to one of our designated 
safeguarding leads or send us an email.

Kathryn Dailly 

kdailly@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk

Tracey Brown 

tbrown@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk

Emily Samuels

head@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk



2

Congratulations to the hockey team for their competition results. 

Team 1 came 7th out of 10 schools in the cup competition, Team 

2 came 1st out of 10 schools in the plate competition. They won 

every game!
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We no longer need children to be dropped at the gate in the

mornings. Just like other primary schools, we can now invite

families onto the playground. The increasing number of adults

standing at the gate in the mornings has become dangerous and

due to our duty to safeguard our children we must insist that all

children are accompanied by an adult onto the playground at drop

off.

Pick up runs really smoothly when all adults enter the

playground. From now on, we ask that you walk your child

across the playground to their classroom or to the far corner

where a member of staff will guide them round to the KS2

classrooms. Year 5 and Year 6 are still able to walk to and from

school unaccompanied.



The parking outside of school has become
problematic. Please ensure that you do not
block people’s driveways or park on the
raised speedbump by the front gates.
Where ever possible we ask that families
avoid driving to school. If you have to
drive, please park considerably and if
possible, by the shops and walk up to
school. We ask that families avoid parking
in the staff car park at drop off and
collection.

4



5



6



7

Roblox guide 

The Roblox Checklist provides all the information about 

the online multiplayer game creation platform while giving 

you quick answers to questions such as:

•What is Roblox?

•How to report abuse in game?  

•How do block users in-game?

•How to add a PIN to your account?

•Where can I go for further support?

•What is Robux?

Click here for a guide to Roblox.

https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/roblox-checklist-new.pdf
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Monday 6th – Thursday 9th March 

3.15 – 4 p.m. in the hall. 
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